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July 10, 1998
Work Plan 0164 W3

Ms. Susan Hugo

Alameda County Department of En
} 131 Harbor Bay Parkway '
Alameda, CA 94502

ironmental Health |

CONTAMINATION MITIGATION WORK PLAN ADDENDUM
Woodfin Suite Hotels, Inc. Site

Intersection of Shelimound Street and Powell Street

Emeryville. California

RE:

Dear Ms. Hugo

This work plan addendum modifies RGA Environmental, Incs (RGA) Contamination
Mitigation Work Plan 0164 W1 dated April 9, 1998 for the subject site. The amendments

provided in this work plan are prepared in accordance with our recent conversations
concerning the site.

The Site Safety Plan, which was approved by the Department of Toxic Substance Control,
addresses human health issues during construction. The Contamination Mitigation Work Plan
and Addenda address environmental issues during construction.

A risk assessment will be submitted
environmental issues, if present, after planned development
submitted fcr approval priot to occupation of the building,

that comprehensively addresses human health and
of the subject site. This will be
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Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call us at (510) 547-

TN,
Very Truly Yours.

RGA Envirenmental, Inc.

Kann Schrdeter
Project Mar.ager

.m\ﬂ“:’;iug\ S B T\c\

T

Leow MY

Paul H. King

California Registered Geologist
Registration No.: 590} T
Expiration Date: 12/31/99

cc: Mr. Chuck Hibert. Hardage Construction Corporation
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(S10) 567-6700
Mr. Tom Carlisle (510) 337-9335 (FAX)
Pixar Animation Studios
1001 West Cutting Blvd,
Richmond, California 94804
Subject: Final Risk Management Plan for Pixar Village, Emeryville, California

{SLIC # 6567)

Dear Mir. Carlisle:

This agency and the San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board (RWQCB) have reviewad

the Final Risk Management Plan (RMP) for Pixar Village, dated April 7, 1998, prepared and submitted

by Erfer and Kalinowski, Inc.

{EKI}. The subjeut site is located at 4204 Hollis Street and 1150 and 1250

Park Avenve in Emeryville, Californis. The RMP includes a description of the site history, summary of the
resiual chemicals of concern in soil and groundwater and describes the short-lerm and long-term risk

management plans to be taken during
RMP addressed issues of concem this office and RWQCE have regard

1998,

This agency and the RWQCE concur with the general $cope of the RMP. Based on the information

and after Pixar’s planned development of the subject site. The final
ing the draft RMP dated January 22,

Cy ot

provided to this office and the RWQCE, it appeats that the RMP comprehensively sddresses the human
health and environmenta! jssues during construction and after completion of the planned development at

the subject site.

If you have any questions regarding this letter or the subject site, please contact me at (3 10) 567-6780 or
Ravi Arulanantham at (510) 286-1331.

Sincerely,

brsn Tfogo

Hazardous Materials Specialise
—. [




